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December 20th 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

A Little Christmas Update 

Monday was Christmas lunch with all hands on deck to help feed everyone: 
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Tuesday we sang to the village: 

 

Wednesday was a slight break from festivities as we all had PE. 

Thursday was a bumper treat of: 

Fr Christmas 
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Fr John’s last assembly - teaching us about Christmas 

 

And finally Fr Tim teaching us about Christingle 
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Today will be the culmination of our final week before Christmas as we head to St John’s for our 
Christingle with Canon Bruce Ruddock. Please note if you arrive before us at the church, there are 
designated spaces for parents: the Chancel (near the altar), the back row of pews, and the side aisle 
(immediately on your right as you enter the church).  

 

Don’t forget that Monday 6th January is INSET.  

Have a wonderful Christmas and New Year and we look forward to welcoming you all back on 
Tuesday 7th January 2025. 
 

Merry Christmas.  

 

Thomas Moore, 

Headteacher 


